
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been lovely meeting with you all over the last few days and both Miss Mason and I have 
found it really helpful when getting to know your Robin. 

We have been able to ease Covid restrictions therefore please see the final updated times: 

• Robins will come into the classroom via the Key Stage 1 gate at 8:50 

• If you would like to join your Robin for lunch (Friday 10th Group 1 / Monday 13th Group 2), 
please book their lunch online and bring a packed lunch for yourself.  Please arrive 
promptly for 11:35 

• After you’ve enjoyed your lunch together, you can take your Robin home afterwards or play 
in the Robin’s outside area until 1:10 

• Wednesday 15th - Friday 17th September your Robin can be collected at 1:10 or they have 
the option of staying all afternoon, when they will be collected at 3:10 from the Key Stage 1 
gate 

• From Monday 20th September, all children will be collected at 3:10 from the Key Stage 1 
gate. 

Thank you for your support and understanding with the charges. 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Emma Hughes 

Reception Teacher 
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